

May 31, 2012

Victor Griguoli 437 Longfellow Avenue Piscataway, NJ 08854

Dear Victor,

On behalf of the Disabled American Veterans of New Jersey and Department Commander, Stephen Smith, I would like to thank you for your time and commitment to the organization through your efforts at Lyons Hospital. Therefore, I present you with the enclosed check which serves as reimbursement for any mileage and/or out-of-pocket expenses acquired while performing your duties as Department Service Officer. These funds are made available to you through the Disabled American Veterans' Columbia Trust Grant.

We look forward to your continued support into the future and again, we thank you for your hard work and dedication.

Sincerely,

Stephen A. Duncan

Department Adjutant

CC: Department Commander

file

